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Report for Social Action Committee 

 

Greetings Brothers, 

 

 

Recap of previous months programs: 

 

• On October 7th we had a few programs going on.  
o The first was the Que Cuts at 8am. 
o Next, we had Brother Forrester’s Memorial Service at the All Saints Episcopal 

Church. 
o Last, we had the Light Lighters Orientation program. 

• On October 14th we had the Fatherhood breakfast. Bro. Antonio Brown delivered a great 
message to the fathers about being a father and setting a great example. Bro. Josh 
Smith spear headed this event and did a great job. 

 

Upcoming events: 

• The Shekinah projects will take place on November 20th and December 21st. 

• We are coordinating with Kenyatta Parker on the Christmas Toy Drive. 

• We are working on having an Uplift Project in December. 

• The 100 Black Men of Metropolitan Houston will be having a “Keeping Our Boys Out of 

the Criminal Justice Pipeline.” They will have facilitators that are Judges, Lawyers, 

Police Officers and Prosecutors. This will take place on November 11th from 10am-1pm. 

The address is: 1303 San Jacinto St. Houston, TX 77002. 

 

 

 

  

 

 


